Wickepin Bowling Club

C B . 207
\CR 2209

17th January 2020 73 JAND)

Mr Mark Hook
Shire of Wickepin
PO Box 19
Wickepin WA 6370

Dear Mr Mark Hook,

Wickepin Bowling Club Ladies Gala Day — Sponsorship

The Wickepin Bowling Club holds an annual Ladies Gala Day each year and we are writing to you for
your support in the form of sponsorship in making this a very successful carnival as in previous years.

Your sponsorship is invaluable and makes the Ladies Gala Day Carnival the great success that it is
every year.

The Ladies Gala Day will be held on Friday 13" March 2020, a tax invoice for your sponsorship will be
forwarded to you at a later date.

If for some reason you are not able to support the Wickepin Bowling Club with your sponsorship
please contact the Secretary Marion Hook by email at wickepinbowlingclub@gmail.com.

Yours sincerely

gou

Secretary
Marion Hook
WICKEPIN BOWLING CLUB

Wickepin Bowling Club
PO Box 78, Wickepin WA 6370

Email: wickepinbowlingclub@gmail.com



